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25 March 2025 

Secondary – First Lane Closure 

    

  

   

   

   
   
   
 

 

   
   
Dear parent / carer   
 
EYMS have today informed us that First Lane, Hessle will be closing between 9:00am – 3:30pm 
from Boothferry Road to Hull Road.  This takes place today and tomorrow and will affect our 
afternoon school bus services only.    
 
H1 – normal route:  However, students who usually use the First Lane bus stop (near the Tesco 
Garage) may prefer to get this bus home. 
 
H2 & H3:  To help serve Boothferry Estate where it is busiest, the following routes are in place - 
Swanland Road, Northolme Road, Hull Road, Anlaby Park Road South and Tilbury Road rejoining 
the normal route at Bethune Avenue / Gower Road.  See map below. 
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H4: Cottesmore Road / Sunningdale Road will not be able to be served; the following route is in 
place - Swanland Road, Northolme Road, Hull Road and will then rejoin the normal route at Hessle 
Road. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us or EYMS directly. 
 
Kind regards 

  
Mr V Groak  
Headteacher  
 


